
Submitter: Martha Allen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

A bill in Oregon legislature B210 that would repeal our vote by mail system is under 

attack. Please do not let this bill pass. It would impact seniors, disabled and working 

people. Our mail in system has always worked. Don't change it. Trump is just trying 

to become a dictator 


